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January 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Parking Complaints 
 
Sadly, we continue to receive complaints from residents and concerned parents about parking and driving in the 
residential area surrounding our school. 
 
Please can we ask you to be considerate of the residents and avoid blocking any driveways that prohibit our 
neighbours leaving or accessing their properties. We understand that parking is limited in the local area and to help 
ease congestion, encourage anybody that can walk, to do so or to park a little further away and walk the last couple 
of minutes to school. 
 
We also ask that you are mindful when driving through and around the immediate area and watch for families/ 
children crossing the roads. There have been reports of near misses and we would be devastated if there were to be 
any accidents or injuries as a result. 
 
Issues have been reported by residents to the police and traffic management services so patrols will likely increase. 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr S Lawler-Smith 
Executive Head Teacher 

mailto:peelhall.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk

